
The last day that students in grades 6, 7 and 8 are 

permitted to bring a backpack to school is Monday, May 

20, 2024.  No backpacks are permitted for middle school 

students beginning on May 21, 2024. 

 

The last day that students in grades Kindergarten through 

5th grade are permitted to bring a backpack to school is 

Wednesday, May 22, 2024.   No backpacks are permitted 

for students in grades K-5 beginning on May 23, 2024. 

The last day of school for students is 
Friday,  May 24th.  This is also an Early 

Release Day and students will be 
dismissed at 1:15pm. 


